
From: "Costa, Jennifer" <costa@wcax.com> 
Date: May 4, 2016 at 3:44:34 PM EDT 
To: "darren.springer@vermont.gov" <darren.springer@vermont.gov> 
Subject: WCAX Record Request Appeal 

May 4, 2016 
  
Darren, 
I am writing to appeal the 5/2/16 decision to withhold communications involving the Governor and 
senior staff regarding “Peep the Duck” based on the determination of privilege and confidentiality. In 
the spirit of transparency, we request that the senior staff’s emails and texts be released, even if the 
governor’s correspondence is withheld. 
  
Best,  

Jennifer T. Costa 

Anchor/Reporter WCAX-TV 
802-652-6376 
costa@wcax.com 
@WCAX_Jennifer 
www.wcax.com 
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